
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Food Corporation of Bhutan Limited is pleased to announce the shortlisted candidates for the 

post of Finance Officer and Quality Control Officer as follows: 

 

 
 

Shortlisted candidates will be required to produce the original documents during the interview for 

the verification. The shortlisted candidates are requested to report to FCBL, Head Office, 

Phuentsholing on 30th December, 2023 for interview at 9:00 AM without fail. 

 

The FCBL would like to thank all applicants who have applied for the post advertised. 

For further information/ clarification, please contact Mr. Pema Dorji, Sr. HR & Admin Officer 

(HRAD) or Mr. Ugyen, Head of Division (HRAD) FCBL at telephone number 05-252241 during 

office hours. 

 

Venue: FCBL, Head Office, Phuentsholing 

Time: 9:00AM 

 

 

 

FCBL Management 


